Valley Falls Police Department

Marcus F. Koch – Chief of Police

City Council Meeting - 03.04.2020
- Officer Varner completed his animal control training with the Shawnee County Sheriff's 	Office which totaled a little more than 40 hours.  We will be meeting to discuss 	equipment that needs to be purchased and standard operating procedures for 	the Animal Control Officer position.
- The department has added a registry to the police department website to allow people 	to register their home surveillance camera systems with the police department.  	The registry is called "Watch Over Valley Falls Community Camera Partnership".  	This registry will allow the department to know where there are cameras in the 	city in the event that we have an investigation in a certain area.  The registry 	does not allow the department to monitor active surveillance.  It is intended for us 	to know where cameras are in place and contact the citizen if we think that their 	camera/s could have documented something that could be helpful with an 	investigation.
- The Jeep patrol car is back in the repair shop with some heater issues and an 	electrical issue.
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